
Good Evening Southwest Family, 

This is your proud principal, Dr. Richmond, calling with your updates for the week. Here are your 
announcements for the week of March 2. 

At the Ranch 

-Congratulations to our amazing Battle of the Books teams who finished 1st in their preliminary 
competition. They will compete in the finals at UNCG later this month. 

-Girls Who Game will happen on Monday, Battle of the Books on Tuesday, Wednesday, and Thursday, 
and Campus Life on Wednesday. 

-Our orchestra students will travel to Northern High on Wednesday, and All-State band tryouts are on 
Saturday. 

-The 2nd Annual Sneaker Ball will be held on Friday from 6:00pm – 8:00pm at SWMS. Pre-sale tickets will 
be on sale this week during arrival and lunch. Please remember that there is behavior criteria in order to 
attend. Food and snacks will be on sale during the event for cash only. 

-Please remember that the goal is still the goal. Preparing for EOGs and the next grade is what we are up 
against. School attendance and a determined attitude is what it will take. Every time your child comes in 
late or goes home early, they are missing crucial seat time that could become a hinderance to the goal. 
Please help us help students be ready. 

Athletics 

-This is the week for track, baseball, and softball tryouts. Flyers are attached to show which students will 
tryout on which days. Please pick up students at the back of the school. For any questions, please 
contact our athletic directors Jasmine Lawrence and Christy Martin at lawrenj4@gcsnc.com or 
martinc@gcsnc.com . 

Those are all of your announcements for the week. I look forward to seeing your child’s smiling face 
tomorrow morning at Southwest, where we will do the right thing! 

Dr. Richmond 
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